Bonnie J. Argo

Written by Ozaukee Press Wednesday, 25 July 2012 19:23

Bonnie J. Argo, who grew up in the Port Washington area, died Saturday, July 21, at Cookeville Regional Medical Center. She was 68.

A memorial service for Mrs. Argo will be held at 2 p.m. Saturday, July 28, at Trinity Assembly Church in Algood, Tenn. The Rev. Chris Burnett will officiate.

Visitation will be at the church from 1 p.m. Saturday until the service.

Funeral arrangements were handled through Dyer Funeral Home, Cookeville, Tenn.